
 

 

 

 

      March 26, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, March 23, 2007, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 15-07 (K7-018), Racine Public Library-Interior Remodeling, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 Redwood Construction, Inc.     $77,750.00 

 Rasch Const. & Engineering, Inc.    $79,900.00 

   Bane-Nelson, Inc.      $80,624.00 

   Rossi Construction Co., Inc.     $84,200.00 

   Absolute Construction Ent., Inc.    $88,800.00 

   United Construction Corporation    $94,800.00 

   J.H. Findorff & Son, Inc.     $95,000.00 

   Camosy, Inc.       $99,200.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $35,000.00 by the architect for the Library. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Steve Nenonen 

 Jack Schumann 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


